



Statement of Safeguarding Policy

At the PCC meeting held on 8th June 2017 the PCC of St Nicolas', Guildford adopted the Church Of England "Promoting a Safer Church" Policy Statement, national policies and Practice Guidance of the House of Bishops and supporting diocesan safeguarding protocols.

"Promoting a Safer Church" sets out the Church of England's commitment to making the church a safer place for all.

The Policies and Practice Guidance applies to all Church bodies and officers and under new legislation all authorised clergy, bishops, archdeacons licensed readers and lay workers, church wardens and PCCs must have due regard to safeguarding guidance issued by the House of Bishops.

The Policy Statement, Policies, Guidance and Protocols are available to view on the diocesan website at www.cofeguildford.org.uk/safeguardingpolicy

As a PCC we are committed to the support, nurture and protection of all in our church community.

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative for Children is:

Jo Radley

To contact by email parishoffice@saintnics.com
Or phone 01483 831702

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative for Adults is:

Maureen Hibberd

To contact email <u>parishoffice@saintnics.com</u> Or phone via the parish office 01483 564526

Signed CRA Anderson Cath Anderson PCC Secretary

Date 23 June 2017

The Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser is:

Ian Berry

E-mail ian.berry@cofeguildford.org.uk

Phone 07544 566850.